Dear Senator Montigny, 
 
I am writing to express my appreciation for your efforts in introducing Massachusetts Senate Docket Nos. 1083 and 1086. 
 
As your constituent and as a member of your district’s yoga community in [TOWN], I am encouraged that your legislation will strengthen anti-human trafficking laws without unnecessarily subjecting yoga studios to regulation as bodywork establishments. We are grateful that you support the yoga community and wish you the best of luck as your bill advances through the legislature. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
[Your Full Name]
[bookmark: _GoBack][Your City, State, Zip]

